
April 23, 2020 

Mr. Kent Chandler 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 Frankfort, KY 40602 

Mr. Chandler, 

Corinth Water District received notice from the City of Williamstown that its new wholesale rates will 

now become effective for service rendered on and after May 15, 2020. Corinth Water District requests 

to revise the effective date of its increased rates approved in Case No. 2020-00083 to May 15, 2020 to 

coincide with the City of Williamstown's new effective date. 

Sincerely, 

dOAQ ~ ,:f-1-
Tara Wright 
Manager 

APR 28 2020




